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28th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Monday 22nd April, it is Earth Day. Earth Day is an annual celebration that honours the achievements 

of the environmental movement and raises awareness of the need to protect Earth’s natural resources 

for future generations. This year’s focus is ‘Planet verses Plastics’. 

The children can come into school in green and blue clothes to mark the day. This can be all green and 

blue, or just a splash of the colour. Please do not buy anything for this, it’s just what you have at home; 

maybe just a clip or a top with some blue/green on, anything at all.  

Throughout the day, the children will learn about the issue of plastic pollution, explore immersive 

stories linked to the theme and have the opportunity to design a super hero to help protect the planet 

against plastics. 

Some of our children will be taking part in litter picking to raise awareness. 

Please see below, some links to websites that offer more information on Earth Day and also how to 

volunteer across the UK and help with the movement. 

Surfers Against Sewage - UK charity campaigning for the ocean (sas.org.uk) 
Home | Living Seas North West (livingseasnw.org.uk) 
Great British Spring Clean | Keep Britain Tidy 
Earth Day 2024 - Earth Day 
 

Kindest Regards, 

   Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher  
 

https://www.sas.org.uk/
https://www.livingseasnw.org.uk/
https://www.keepbritaintidy.org/get-involved/support-our-campaigns/great-british-spring-clean/
https://www.earthday.org/earth-day-2024/

